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Half Term Heroes  

Woody Fussey  

Laurel Shepherd 

Jaxson McEwan  

Alice Wilson 

Martha Reynolds 

Edith Reynolds 

Selena Wild 

Elsie-Jo Lindo   

Alex Healy                    
Dufosse-Belton                   

Charlie Harrison 

Ross Grimbley 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Well, we have almost reached the end of another amazing year of learning. I always feel 

proud of our Roseberry family, but I have never felt as proud as I do now.                       

Reflecting upon what we have achieved this year, I feel blessed to work with such an 

amazing group of dedicated, compassionate and caring professionals. I feel privileged to 

know, and care for, the children and adults of our school family and cannot wait until 

we are together again after the holidays.                                                  Mrs Channing  

Pupils of the 
week 

Ralphie Tombling 

Mrs Barker’s class 

Year One 

Quinn Parkin 

Isla-Rose Bulman 

Larissa Long 

Mabel MacDonald 

Dylan Wilkinson 

Hattie Moor 

Daniel Lavender 

 

 

A message to our Year Six leavers 
Next Tuesday will be a day of mixed emotions, as we say farewell and good luck to our 

Year Six children. Sometimes, you will find life difficult. When you are in a situation where 
you feel lonely or out of your depth, remember that you are the most special thing in the 

world and that you are loved. Anyone who truly believes they are loved will tackle anything 
and find an inner strength. You are never really alone if someone loves you.  

Try to stay positive, even if things are tough. Never forget to look at the trees, listen to the 
birds and smell freshly cut grass. Look for the ‘wow’ things in life and remember to stop 

and just ‘be’ sometimes.  Remember that life is not measured by the breaths we take, but 
by the moments that take our breath away. 

Thank you to every member of our school community, whatever their role, who has worked 
so hard, giving 100% tirelessly to make this year a success and for guiding these children 

throughout their learning journeys and helping them to grow.  
Thank you to children who have represented our school, been on the school council and 

Global Council, been monitors and buddies and carried out various duties with enthusiasm. 
Thank you for working hard and for being fun – you have been lovely to work with and will 

be missed! 
Children, confront your worries about moving to a new school and have confidence to    

believe in yourselves. 
Keep yourselves safe and strong on the pathway ahead. 

Remember all the teachers and adults at home and at school who have guided you  
successfully to this point in your lives and repay that help by going on to still greater  

success in the future.                                                                                                       
May the smile on your face come straight from your heart! 

Issue 347 21st July 2023 

On Monday, Yellow Team may wear non uniform (something yellow) to celebrate their team point success! 

Saying farewell and good luck 
On Tuesday, we say farewell to two special members of our Roseberry family,                      
Miss Sherwood and Mrs Rice.                                                                                                    
Miss Sherwood, a lovely teacher who covered Mrs Davies’ maternity leave, has secured a 
teaching position at Stokesley Primary Academy. We thank her for all that she has done 
for our children and wish her congratulations and best wishes for the future - her new 
class is very lucky, indeed! 
Mrs Rice, our fabulous Business Manager, has shared her time between us and Stokesley 
Primary Academy. However, Enquire Learning Trust leaders have decided that from     
September, she will work solely at Stokesley. We will be really sad to see Mrs Rice go and 
I know that we will miss her knowledge, kindness and humour.  
We offer heartfelt thanks to Miss Sherwood and 
Mrs Rice for their dedication and commitment to 
our children and remind them that they will always 
be valued members of our Roseberry family. 



Important Dates 
24th July 6pm - 8pm Y6 Leavers’ disco & BBQ.                 

HUGE thanks to Ayton Beats for providing the music 
and to Big D’s for providing the BBQ free of charge! 

25th July 9.15am Y6 Leavers’ assembly - all welcome 
25th July Break up for the summer holiday! 

 
5th September Children return to school.                                         

Please remember that from September school will                              
start at 8.45am and finish at 3.10pm! 

Our 2023-24 term dates may now be found on our  
website. Please note that holidays taken during term 

time are not permitted and cannot be authorised unless 
there are exceptional circumstances. 

Our Bags2school collection raised £120! Thank you, everyone! 

We love to celebrate children’s                  
achievements! 

On Monday, members of the Stokesley Under 
11s football team brought in their medals and 

trophies to show in assembly.  
The Brownies also came up to talk to the 

school about their Brownie camp adventures at 
PGL. They had a great time trying new          
activities, facing their fears and working         

together. 

Home discussion 
question                          

Stan asked…  
What is your favourite 

memory from this year? 
 

Summer Reading Challenge  
Children may, once again, sign up for the Summer 
Reading Challenge at their local library during the  
holidays. The challenge for children is to read six    

library books of their choice and collect special prizes 
along the way. Any child aged 4 to 11 may join in and 

everyone who finishes will receive a 
medal and a certificate.  

There will also be a fantastic              
programme of activities in libraries all 
summer, many of them free of charge. 

An outstanding performance!                                                  
On Tuesday, Year Six children visited      
Stokesley School to see an AMAZING           

performance of We Will Rock You. It was great 
for our children to be inspired by older peers, 

including many ex-Roseberry students.               
Congratulations to the staff and pupils of 

Stokesley School for a fabulous, professionally 
performed, production!      

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                                           
This week our lunchtime award goes to 
all of our amazing lunch time staff who 

work their socks off in all weathers to keep our        
children safe, happy and fed!        

Thank you! 
Thank you for the lovely 

cards, gifts and kind 
words you have given 

to staff.                                   
Your appreciation of our 

hard work is very       
welcome.                                

Thank you to our   
amazing families for 

your ongoing support!  

  Thank you! 
On behalf of staff, children and governors, I 
would like to say a MASSIVE thank you to     

everyone who has selflessly given their time to 
support our children throughout the year.        
We have many adults who support us in a      
variety of ways, from fundraising to helping   

children with learning. They’re valued members 
of our family and we look forward to seeing 

them again in September. 

Congratulations to our 
lovely Family Mentor,     
Lesley, for completing 
Lego therapy  training!    

We know that she will use 
all that she has 
learned to help 
support children 
when they feel 

wobbly or worried. 

Extra Curricular Clubs                                                                     
The only club that will be running next 

week is choir (12.15pm on Monday).  

Act of Kindness                                                                                               
This week’s award goes to Skylah Smith and 

Frankie Russell for their donations of lovely books 
and games. It also goes to Frankie Livingstone, Harley 
Austick, Dylan Wilkinson and Alfie Bradshaw for being 
kind, to Mrs Weyell’s class for looking after her when 

she lost her voice and to 
everyone who has donated used uniform to school! 

PE kit reminder                                                                                                      

Please remember that in September, children will need to come to school in 

their PE kit on PE days (black joggers, plain white or team colour PE t-shirt, 

school sweatshirt or cardigan, trainers). Y1/2 Tuesday, Y3/4 Wednesday, 

Y5/6 Thursday 

Toby says, ‘Don’t forget, we 
break up next Tuesday 25th 
July. I hope you all have an 

amazing holiday, 
everyone! 

Please be safe 
online and whilst 

out playing.’                             
You are very     

precious! 

Office opening 
hours 

From September, 
our office opening 

hours will be: 
 

Mon 8.30am - 3.30pm  
Tues 8.30am - 3.30pm  
Weds 9.00am - 3.00pm 
Thurs 8.30am - 3.30pm 

Fri 8.30am - 3.30pm 
 

Out of hours, please 
email or leave a               

telephone message. 
 


